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Senator Erpenbach Statement on the motion to withdraw from the 

Affordable Care Act lawsuit 

Madison – State Senator Jon Erpenbach released the following statement following Wisconsin’s motion 

to withdraw from the Affordable Care Act lawsuit.  

“The motion to withdraw Wisconsin from the Affordable Care Act lawsuit is an enormous victory for our 

state. While Republicans have talked about protecting health care, they simultaneously were attempting to 

take Wisconsinites’ coverage away. Now we will be able to move forward, and work on accomplishing 

the true wishes of the voters, including expanding access to comprehensive and affordable care for 

everyone in the state.” 
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